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Mail in voting is safe, effective, and accessible. Maintaining mailed ballots as the 

standard for Oregon voting allows electors to take the time to research candidates 

and ballot measures to ensure they know what they are voting for and why. Our 

current standard for voting promotes engagement and informed elections in a way 

that would be lost by shifting the standard to in-person voting.  


